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Gena Jeffries, Chairperson, called the Meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the schools Media Center. Members present were Alana Wooldridge, Trish Simpson, Jenafier Carroll and Kim Jiranek.  Visitors at this meeting were Kelly Miller, Mark Kopp and Mike Kinney. 
Motion 15-10 to approve the agenda was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Jenafier Carroll.  Motion carried.

Motion 15-11 to approve the minutes from the September 8th meeting was made by Trish Simpson and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.

Motion 15-12 to approve the minutes from the September 28th called meeting was made by Trish Simpson and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.

Good News Report – Ms. Jeffries reported the good news for the month was the HCETV Spotlight video has been recorded and will start running really soon. This video will showcase our school in many areas and will also run on the Hardin county webpage. Also our WKU Pre-service teachers have started their rotation.  These teachers work with our students in the areas of literacy, social studies, and mentor and impact with all our students.  We also had our first Grandparents Lunch.  We had around 50 grandparents.  It was a huge success. 

Student Achievement – Ms. Jeffries discussed K Prep Test Scores.  She reviewed 4 documents with our council members.  The Data Clean Up in Progress showed each grade level in the areas of Reading and Math.  She showed the council our community newspaper article, where the newspaper showed ranking of all surrounding schools.  Lincoln Trail was the top elementary school.  The other two reports reviewed were the Accountability Profile and Proficiency/Closing the Achievement Gap on our School Report Card.  We are still working on our writing scores.  We are improving and our plans are continuing to make gains. 

School Improvement Plan – Ms. Jeffries discussed how our new program, MATH180 is going.  This program is going on throughout the district this year.  Our results should show on our novice scores improving this year.

Budget Reports – The council reviewed the financial reports for September.  The council also reviewed the Title I Budget and the Title I Extension Budget.  Motion 15-13 was made to approve the Title I budget by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.  Motion 15-14 was made to approve the Title I Extension budget by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.

Standing/Program Review/Ad Hoc Committee Review - The accident reports were reviewed by the council.  The enrollment report was reviewed with our school showing 497 students enrolled.  Committees met yesterday (10/14/15), huge focus on the writing committee and Science committee.  PLC’s are meeting on 10/21/15. The focus at this PLC will be analyzing and setting student growth goals.

Motion 15-15 to adjourn was made by Trish Simpson and seconded by Jenafier Carroll. Motion Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 3:35p.m. 
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